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Survival Workshop 

Friday 17th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our vehicle on ‘Survivors’ Year 5 have an exciting and adventurous day planned before the 
Easter holidays.  

On Monday 27th March, we have a survival expert coming to Sutton Road to work with the year 5 
children all day. He will be working with them to build shelters, make fires, complete orienteering skills 
and try water filtration techniques. This brings our vehicle on ‘Survival ‘to a perfect conclusion. 

In order for the visit to take place, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of just £3 per child.  

Your contributions will not cover the total cost of the day and school will also be paying for 
some of the cost, but parental contributions do support us and allow us to build these 
opportunities into our curriculum and we also hope to do some fundraising as a year group.  
Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then the activities may not be 
able to take place.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Best wishes,  

Miss Cornell, Mrs Byrne and Mrs Skeavington 

Year 5 Teachers 
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